[image: image1.png]wildernews




[image: image3.jpg]



Wilderness Tourism Association of the Yukon

E-News Flash for Thursday, April 27, 2017
[image: image2.jpg]



Public Survey on the Yukon Grizzly Bear Conservation and Management Plan


The Department of Environment and the Yukon Fish and Wildlife Management Board want to hear from you through a public survey to help develop the Yukon Grizzly Bear Conservation and Management Plan. We want to know what experiences, beliefs, knowledge, and opinions Yukoners have about grizzly bear conservation and management.

The public survey will complement information already gained from in-depth workshops and discussions with First Nation governments, the Inuvialuit, mandated boards and councils, and interest groups. We want to include as much available local, traditional and scientific information as possible to develop the plan.

On behalf of the Grizzly Bear Conservation and Management Plan Working Group co-chairs Tom Jung and Frank Thomas, we kindly ask for your assistance by completing this survey. Any Yukoner with an interest in grizzly bear conservation and management is encouraged to fill it out. The survey will be released tomorrow, Friday April 28. It should take approximately 20 minutes to complete and will close on May 26, 2017. You can find the public survey at the following direct link: https://survey.gov.yk.ca/Grizzly-Yukon.aspx The survey can also be accessed through www.env.gov.yk.ca and www.yfwmb.ca.
We look forward to your continued participation in this process. Thank you for your commitment to the conservation and management of grizzly bears in Yukon. 



